
 

 
 
 
 
Our Ref: LD/RH/cc/FSM pupil face coverings 
 
10th December 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Face coverings for Free School Meal pupils 
 
We will be purchasing plain black reusable masks for our pupils who receive free school 
meals.  
 
As your child qualifies for free school meals, they are entitled to collect two face masks from 
school.  We are providing two masks per pupil owing to the need to wash face masks 
between uses.  The masks come in their own sealable bags and we advise that your child 
keeps these in order to keep their mask safe. 
 
The masks will be distributed from reception.  Please advise your child to visit reception 
during a break or lunch sitting when they are in the hall to collect and sign for their masks. 
 
Please follow the following link to see advice on how to safely wash and dry your child’s 
face mask: 
 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/how-to-wash-cloth-face-
coverings.html  
 
If your child is on the mask exemption list, then the face coverings are still available for 
collection if you wish for your child to do so.  However, your child does not have to collect 
the face covering from reception. 
 
Please contact us via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk if you have any questions regarding 
the face coverings we will be providing. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 


